
                                      
 
Product Change Notice: #VE20210813B        Date: August 13, 2021  

                                           
RE: End of Life for select BCMs 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
We appreciate your use of Vicor products. The purpose of this notice is to make you aware that the below parts will be discontinued.   
 

Products Affected  

Part Number 
Vin Range 

(V) 
Vout Range 

(V) 

Output 
Currant 

Max 
(A) 

BCM48BF030M210A00 48V 3V 80A 

BCM48BF030T210A00 48V 3V 80A 

BCM48BT030M210A00 48V 3V 80A 

BCM48BT030T210A00 48V 3V 80A 

 
Reason for the change: 
Due to an obsolete internal component the above parts will be discontinued.  
 
Schedule: 
Last time buy: Customers will have six months to place last time buy orders for the above part numbers. Last time buy orders may 
be entered until February 11, 2022. Vicor will make a commercially reasonable effort to accept all orders but customers are 
encouraged to place orders as soon as possible. All orders will be non-cancelable and non-returnable. 
Last time Ship: Final ship date for the above part numbers is August 12, 2022.  
 
Actions Required:  
Customers should make note of the change and contact Applications Engineering with any questions. 
 
Company contact for technical questions:  
Applications Engineering Vicor Corporation  
Ph: (978) 470-2900  
email: apps@vicorpower.com 


